
Resurfacing

CITY-WIDE REPAVING

PROBLEM
There is an extensive list of roads in Callaway 
that are in need of resurfacing. These roads 
contain pot-holes, cracking, and depressions 
that can create driving hazards and damage 
vehicles. Historically, Callaway has managed 
to budget approximately $100,000 annually for 
paving. Additional funding is needed to keep up 
with the annual paving needs of the City and to 
fix the backlog of deteriorated roads. 

SOLUTION

A proper surface will enhance not just 
the aesthetic appeal of the street, but will 
also increase safety for the citizens and 
visitors. Wear and tear on vehicles will be 
decreased.


